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 In accordance with the authority of the regulations attorney under AS 44.62.125(b), please 
forward to the publisher the following correction to the Alaska Administrative Code (AAC) for 
the next published register. I have forwarded this correction under a delegation dated March 23, 
2020, from the regulations attorney. 
 

--In 1 AAC 05.030, change "the Lieutenant Governor's Office, P.O. AA, Juneau, 
Alaska 99811" to "the Department of Law, P.O. Box 110300, Juneau, Alaska 
99811-0300; telephone: (907) 465-3600" 

 
 --In addition, after 1 AAC 05.030, please insert an editor's note to read: 
 

Editor's note: As of Register 238 (July 2021), the 
regulations attorney made a technical revision under 
AS 44.62.125(b)(6) to 1 AAC 05.030, to reflect that the Drafting 
Manual for Administrative Regulations is now available from the 
Department of Law rather than the Office of the Lieutenant 
Governor, to update an obsolete mailing address, and to add a 
telephone number. 

 
 Please contact me if you have any questions. Thank you.  
 
SCW 
 
cc: Susan R. Pollard, Chief Assistant Attorney General and Regulations Attorney 
 Legislation and Regulations Section 


